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S E R M O N
“ L I F E  U N D E R  T H E  M I G H T Y  H A N D  O F  G O D ”

1  P E T E R  5 : 6 - 1 1
J I M  W O M E R

M E D I T A T I O N
I S A I A H  4 1 : 1 0

“Fear not, for I am with you; be not dismayed, for I am your
God; I will strengthen you, I will help you, I will uphold you
with my righteous right hand.” 

N E W  C I T Y  F E L L O W S H I P
S U N D AY ,  A U G U S T  3 ,  2 0 2 5

S U M M A R Y

Peter concludes his letter to the church in Asia minor by
urging them to humble themselves under “the mighty
hand of God.” In the Exodus account, variations of this
phrase are used to convey the power that God manifested
in rescuing his people from Egypt. It is far better to live a
life of humility under God’s powerful hand (even if it
means suffering persecution) than it is to be outside of his
care. Through all of life’s trials, we can cast our anxieties on
him because he cares for us and because he is mighty to
deliver us. 
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Please join us for a Retirement Celebration for Pastor Bob
on August 17, after worship. RSVP will be required and will be
open through August 8. Please use this QR code or the app to
register.

Save the date! Pastor Wattley’s Installation Service and
Dinner will be on Sunday, September 7, at 5:00 p.m.

Women’s Bible Study - The 2025-2026 study will be on
the book A Study of Faith and Practice: Ephesians. Leaders
will be in Lobby 1 today to register you and answer any
questions you may have.

Youth Group - (Grades 7-12) - No meeting tonight.

Women’s Scrapbooking Fellowship - Wednesday, August
6, from 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. in Queen Brown Fellowship
Hall. Join us as we continue work on our NCF scrapbooks.
Munchies are provided. Bring a lunch. Stay all day or drop
by as you are able. Contact Gina Rivers for information.

Please pick up a gift bag in the lobby as a thank you for
worshipping with us this morning. This includes a book we hope
you will enjoy.
Copies of our worship song lyrics for this morning are at the
greeter table if needed.
Please fill out a Connect Card by scanning the QR code in this
bulletin or fill out the card in your gift bag and place it in the
offering box in the narthex.
You may let us know if you would like someone on our staff to
reach out to you this week. We would love to get to know you!

Nursery: The nursery is available for children ages 0-3 years old.
Please ask an usher if you need directions.
Children’s Church: After the prayer for the children, those grade 2
and younger are dismissed for Children’s Church if you would like
your child to participate. 

Room 101 |  4-year-old through kindergarten
Upstairs  in Room 201  | 1st and 2nd grade

Children’s worship bulletins are available as you enter the
sanctuary.

W E L C O M E  T O  O U R  G U E S T S !  
W E  A R E  S O  G L A D  Y O U ’ R E  H E R E !  

W O R S H I P  |  C H I L D R E N


